
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 10/10/2021 11:17 AM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

10/10/2021 

MRS Christina Knight 
17 Undercliff Roaf ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: DA2021/1620 - 31 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

This development is not suitable for a low density zone. 
Currently on weekends there is anti social behaviour from 9.30 pm and onwards. This project with Harbord 
Pub will only escalate this current problem we have. The police currently exhausted tending to this issues.. 
So it's a very big NO for The Harbord Pub Development. 
Regards, 
Tina Knight. 
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